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Please add the following correction to the permanent file:

From:
WHEREAS, March 10, 2010, Resolution No. 10-0714 authorize Supplemental
Agreement No. 1 to the contract with HDR Engineering, Inc. for the engineering
design of the Ricketts Branch Detention Basin Project, in the amount of
$331,514, from $187,211 to $518,725; and,

To:
WHEREAS, March 10, 2010, Resolution No. 10-0714 authorized Supplemental
Agreement No. 1 to the contract with HDR Engineering, Inc. for the engineering
design of the Ricketts Branch Detention Basin Project, in the amount of
$331,514, from $187,211 to $518,725; and,

From:
WHEREAS, September 30, 2011, Resolution No. 11-2897 authorize
Supplemental Agreement No. 2 to the contract with HDR Engineering, Inc. for the
engineering design of water and wastewater main relocations, in the amount of
$10,544, from $518,725 to $529,269; and,

To:
WHEREAS, September 30, 2011, Resolution No. 11-2897 authorized
Supplemental Agreement No. 2 to the contract with HDR Engineering, Inc. for the
engineering design of water and wastewater main relocations, in the amount of
$10,544, from $518,725 to $529,269; and,
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From:
WHEREAS, on December 12, 2011, Resolution No. 11-2897 through
Administrative Action authorized Supplemental Agreement No. 2 to the contract
with HDR Engineering, Inc. for or the engineering design associated with the
relocation of existing DWU water mains near the planned channel improvement
area; and,

To:
WHEREAS, on December 12, 2011, Resolution No. 11-2897 through
Administrativo Action authorized Supplemental Agreement No. 2 to the contract
with HDR Engineering, Inc. for or the engineering design associated with the
relocation of existing DWU water mains near the planned channel improvement
area; and,

Kelly High, Director
Trinity Watershed Management
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